

August 29, 2012

Dear President Zuma -

I wish to add my voice to the many thousands around the world urging you and the South African government to save the White Rhino from extinction by stopping the hunting and enforcing tougher laws for poachers and traffickers.

We need courageous actions from those in positions of leadership to act in support of these animals and to show the world, and our children, that these crimes are not acceptable. We simply should not be responsible for the extinction of any species when we have the power to do otherwise.

Please help to stop the slaughter of these magnificent animals before they are gone.

Respectfully,

Leng Kar Chang, Principal

SKA Academy of Art and Design